
Exeter leader named to 2020 Women in Remarketing list 
Stephanie Compton to participate in panel discussion at National Remarketing Conference  

IRVING, Texas – (Dec. 14, 2020) -- Exeter Finance LLC, a non-prime auto finance company, has 
announced that Stephanie Compton, Director of Asset Remarketing, has been named to Auto 
Remarketing’s “2020 Women in Remarketing” list, which recognizes “excellence among the leaders of 
the remarketing and used-car business, while also inspiring and fostering future leaders.” Compton and 
the other honorees were initially recognized in the trade publication’s May issue. Now, she will 
participate in the “2020 Women in Remarketing” panel discussion during the virtual National 
Remarketing Conference and Used Car Week event.  

Compton has worked in asset remarketing at Exeter for nearly two years. In her current role as Director, 
she manages all aspects of the company’s remarketing operations across the nation. This includes 
moving all of Exeter’s repossessed assets to an auction partner’s location and then liquidating those 
assets as quickly and efficiently as possible. In total, she has more than 20 years of experience in the 
industry and has also worked at Santander Consumer USA, Diversified Vehicle Services and PAR North 
America. She earned an Associate of Science degree in Business at Indiana Wesleyan University in 
Marion, Ind. 

“I’ve enjoyed working in the asset remarketing field for more than 20 years, and I am humbled, honored 
and excited to be included on the Women in Remarketing list,” Compton said. “We have a wonderful 
remarketing team here at Exeter, and I’m so proud to represent them and our organization as part of 
this incredible industry honor.”  

The “2020 Women in Remarketing” panel discussion will take place on Wed., Dec. 16, at 12:00 p.m. CST 
as part of Cherokee Media Group’s National Remarketing Conference and Used Car Week virtual 
conference. For more information about the event, visit the website at https://www.usedcarweek.biz/.  

About Exeter 
Exeter Finance LLC is a non-prime auto finance company headquartered in Irving, Texas. Founded in 
2006, the company underwrites, purchases, services, and securitizes retail installment contracts from 
U.S. automobile dealers. Exeter works with more than 11,000 dealers and 350,000 customers 
nationwide providing indirect financing for both new and used vehicles. The company has a serviced 
finance portfolio of more than $5 billion. For more information, visit www.exeterfinance.com. 
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